
Merry Christmas! 

GSCH 

Christmas preparations are gear-

ing up at Good Samaritan and the 

excitement is building. On the 

evening of December 5th St Nich-

olas left packets of candy and 

treats and some especially good 

children had packets left in their 

shoes - if the shoes were particu-

larly clean! Later that week the lo-

cal folk performers put on a lively 

song and dance performance that 

had young and old out on the 

dance floor. Then Sunday after-

noon Santa Claus topped off the 

week with a special visit. Noses 

were pressed against the glass as 

Santa drove up and shrieks of ex-

citement filled the great hall. Can 

Christ’s coming be far behind! 


